
  

 
 
 
 

 
To our LADM Family, 
  
As we navigate through this difficult time, our sincere thanks goes out to all of our amazing 
studios who are weathering this unique situation with us.  Never have we felt more united as a 
community or as a family.  This is a lesson for us all.  We are stronger together, and when this 
moment passes, together will be our new normal.   
  
As of today, the following cities have been postponed: Provo, Detroit, Phoenix, and 
Austin.  LADM is working with our venues to reschedule these cities at a later date.  Our team is 
reaching out directly to registered studio owners to keep them up to date with any information 
regarding these postponed events and any events scheduled in May.  Keeping a clear and open 
line of communication with our studios is the best way for us to get accurate information to 
registered dancers and their families.  We are confident that our summer events, National 
Finals & Final Cut, will continue as planned.   
                                                                                                                                                                           
LADM will be issuing a credit to all currently registered studios. These credits are 
good for LADM conventions or competitions.  All scholarships will be extended if used for any 
city that has been postponed.  All credits will have no expiration dates and will be good at 
any LADM National or Regional convention and competition.  Currently, our office is closed due 
to the “safer at home” order, however our staff is still working from home.  Please direct all 
questions and concerns to office@ladancemagic.com. 
  
During these unprecedented times, we appreciate your patience as we continue to work 
diligently to provide the best and safest solutions for our postponed events.  Our main goal has 
always been the education, inspiration, and the support of our children, and that will not 
change.  The time and effort you and your dancers have put into preparing for this season does 
not go unnoticed.  It is our intent and hope to see your dancers back at LA DanceMagic as 
soon as it is safely possible. 
  
At this time LADM will be in contact with Studio Owners only regarding credits and 
scholarships. 
  
From our family to yours we wish you health and safety during these uncertain times and look 
forward to dancing with you again soon.   
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